Evening Worship 5:30 PM

Welcome and Announcements

Hymn of Praise "Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus" Congregation

Pastoral Prayer

Offertory Hymn "Sunshine in My Soul" Congregation

Worship Through God's Tithes and our Offerings

Special Music

Message "Dr. Jekyll, Mr. Christian" Michael Bell

(Amos 4:4-12)

Invitation Hymn "Jesus, I Come" Congregation

Benediction

DEACON OF THE WEEK: CHICK KEY

Deacon of week for 2/17/13 Rick Willard

Budget Offering Last Week \$7,423.00

Actual Budget Income \$ 28,463.00

Attendance - 2/3/13 - SS - <u>81</u>; AM Worship - <u>98</u>; PM Worship - <u>36</u>

Nursery Workers- 2/10/13 - Heath & Lindsey Moore; PM - Kathy B.& Candice Y.

2/17/13 - Hope & Heath Mullins; PM - Lorrie Greene & Pam Willard

Children's Church - 2/10/13 - Carole Frye & Jeannie Sizemore

2/17/13 - Phyllis Chambers & Shyanne Atkinson

Children's Moments - 2/10/13 - Hope Mullins

2/17/13 - Christy Bryant

Church Greeters - 2/10/13 - Beth & Don Glover

2/17/13 - Faye & Steve Harris

Tellers for February: Ann Key & Opal Thompson



Birthdays for week: 2/12 - Ashley Stergar; 2/13 - Debbie Snead

Corinth Baptist Church 805 South Main Street, PO Box 454 New Ellenton, SC 29809 CHURCH 652-2101 corinthbc@bellsouth.net

STAFF

Pastor Mike Bell, Pastor (803) 443-3190 Rev. Mike Yates, Worship/Youth (803) 288-2697 Rev. Kirby Bunton, Pastoral Assistant (507-3430) Mary Lou Ridenour, Ministry Assistant

CORINTH BAPTIST CHURCH A Fellowship of ENCOURAGEMENT

Mission: To demonstrate Christ's Love through Worship, Discipleship and Outreach.

February 10, 2013

Welcome and Announcements

Hymns of Praise "Take the Name of Jesus With You" Congregation

"Praise the Name of Jesus"

Invocation

Children's Moment Hope Mullins

(Children Dismissed)

Choral Message "Jesus Messiah" Sanctuary Choir

Offertory Hymn "How Great Is Our God" Congregation

Worship through God's Tithes and Our Offerings

Pastoral Prayer

Message "The Most Excellent Way" Michael Bell

(I Corinthians 12:31-13:13)

Invitation Hymn "Tell It To Jesus" Congregation

Benediction

Closing Hymn "Open Our Eyes, Lord" Congregation

Music copyrighted by CCL License #1547

CHURCH CALENDAR ~ Week of February 10, 2013

SUNDAY	TUESDAY		<u>Y</u>
9:00 AM	Church Chat	8:10 AM	School Time Bible
9:30 AM	Sunday School	6:30 PM	High School Bible Study
10:30 AM	Morning Worship		
4:30 PM	Discipleship Training	WEDNESDAY	
	Youth Camp Planning Meeting	6:30 PM	Middle School Bible Study
	Interpretive Movement	6:30 PM	Prayer Meeting
5:30 PM	Evening Worship		Mission Friends
6:30 PM	Adult Choir Rehearsal		GA's and RA's

MONDAY

10:00 AM Seniority Singers

"CHANGE WARS Youth Fundraiser" during the month of February.
Bring your loose change to Sunday School to participate.

<u>SCHOOL TIME BIBLE</u> has begun. Please pray for our Pastor and the others who will be leading these sessions.

Thank you for your generous World Hunger offering - \$264.86.

Our next High Attendance Day for Sunday School will be Sunday, March 10th.



88 Thanks for making me feel special.

Thank you, dear church family for honoring me for my 10 year anniversary with you this past Sunday. Believe me, the honor is all mine. It is a joy to be your Church Secretary and I appreciate the beautiful flowers and love gift. With love and thanks, Mary Lou

UPCOMING EVENTS:

February 26 - 7:00 PM - Aiken Baptist Quarterly Business Meeting at Bel Ridge in Belvedere, SC March 10-13 - Spring Revival with Len Turner and music by Loose Stone

YOUTH STUFF Youth Camp Planning Meeting this afternoon at 4:30 PM.



Youth WINTER JAM/Lock-In

will be Thursday, March 15th 4:00 PM until 7:00 AM All Youth planning to attend must bring a \$20 deposit to the church by March 10. The \$20 will pay for the admission plus a meal afterwards.

*All planning to attend Camp or Winter Jam will be required to attend two Sundays a month and two Bible Studies a month. High School Students who help on Wednesdays cannot count it toward their total. They must attend two Tuesdays a month.

Anyone who does not attend the minimum services or pay the necessary deposits on time will NOT be allowed to participate.

WMU

Thank you for the wonderful turnout this week for WMU.

We are going to be working on several projects in the coming months. We would appreciate your donations of:

Gently used or new T-shirts and pillow cases, material, lace, ribbons, buttons, etc. Monetary donations will also be appreciated.

Sign-up Sheets for Softball are in hallway.